
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

 

Summer 2/July 18th 2025 

 

  

  

  

   

  

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

Filled with pride, I write my final Emmanuel Eye for you all. This community and, above all your 

children, are incredible. It has been a joy to share their achievements over the last two years and 

I look forward to following their stories. Rest assured; they will always remain part of my story.  

What an amazing celebration evening for our Year 6 children. In true Oscar style, families and 

staff came together to recognise the special qualities shown by each child.  As well as this, we 

choose children each year for the following awards. The trophies are engraved and on display in 

our reception area. See our spotlight section for the worthy winners. 

 

Sent with best wishes, 

Mrs Thorpe  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

 

✓ No After School Clubs this week. 

✓ Attendance Celebration 

Assembly-Monday at 9am. 

✓ Star of the Day Prize draw-

Monday 

✓ Mrs Thorpe’s Party afternoon-

Tuesday. Please wear anything 

you like to wear on holiday. 

Instead of buying the children 

gifts, I have paid for a disco for 

them and a few treats. 

✓ Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly for 

Year 6 families only due to space. 

Shirt signing day Y6 

✓ Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd are 

Inset Days. 

✓ School returns Weds 3rd 

September 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y3/4CJ 95.2% 

Y6JS/SB 92.1% 

Y6SW 92.1% 

Y3/4HH 91.3% 

Y3/4AM 90.3% 

Y5RC 86.4% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are The Bears  – well done!

  

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bbb 

Ethan

A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, 

strawberries and cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Ronnie from Y6JS/SB For maintain focus on learning throughout the whole year. We 
have all been so proud of the way you have worked with 
determination Ronnie-you will certainly be missed. 
Congratulations on all of your amazing achievements! 

Rae from Y6SW For your wonderful calm and focused approach to all of your 
learning this year. You have been an absolute joy to have at 
Emmanuel Rae-huge well done! 

Maggie from Y5RC For concentration and focus on learning. Well done Maggie-you 
have produced some super pieces of work and we are really 
proud of you! 

Posi from Y3/4HH For working so hard to show the Emmanuel Way. We are proud 
of the way you have taken advice and of how you are living 
school values. Well done Posi! 

Archie from Y3/4AM For being such a terrific role model of ‘focus not fuss’ for your 
two years with Miss Marriott-she will miss you! Well done 
Archie! 

Zach from Y3/4CJ  For showing impressive levels of focus to produce great pieces 
of work-well done Zach. We are really proud of you! 

Congratulations to our star readers this week–Please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship are: The Fabulous Flimingos with an impressive 96% of 

children avoiding the grey door. 

My second class to sit on benches are The Terrific Turtles  for always being on time to Collective Worship, sat 

beautifully and ready to start. What brilliant ambassadors you are for the Emmanuel Way! 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Focus this week has been on “Be Courageous” 

We have worked on taking responsibility for our own behaviour-showing focus not fuss. 

As we follow our Bible story of Joseph, we learn that, through his highs and lows, God was everything Joseph needed to help 

him succeed.  

“The Lord was with Joseph and made him succeed in everything he did” (Genesis 39.23) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                    

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Congratulations to Ethan, Winnie and Alexa for your super Children’s University 

Awards. You are all so dedicated and deserve to be recognised-well done! 

Our absolutely incredible 

Year 6 Award Winners. 

Fred-Len Badger Award. 

Romario and Rodrigo-Rev 

Jen Award. 

Edie-Genesis Award. 

Archie-Gordon Drabble 

Award. 

Look out for a copy of my 

speeches in reception. 

 
Congratulations to our beautiful Emmanuel brides Sheridan and Helen and thanks for allowing 

Emmanuel to share in the joy! Grace, Faith and Bethany made beautiful bridesmaids-gorgeous! 

Well done to brothers 

Tommy and Archie who are 

now members of The JDC. 

They are both now on 

green level. These amazing 

brothers attend Next Gen 

Darts Academy. If you are 

interested, be sure to ask 

them all about it! 

We are so very 

proud to share 

this photo of 

Grace from 

Year 5. She 

stepped out of 

her comfort 

zone to 

perform with 

Excel Dance at 

Beighton Gala. 

A huge well 

done Grace! 

Wow, wow, wow! 

Our amazing Isla 

strikes again! Here 

she is on Look 

North-she was 

chosen by her 

coach as a 

confident candidate 

to speak about 

being a player since 

the age of four! We 

are so proud! 
More fabulous 

news for Mia! 

Mia has now 

achieved her 

Purple Belt in 

her first kick 

boxing 

grading. Keep 

up the great 

martial arts 

and swimming 

work Mia! 

Congratulations to 

our Ethan who has 

now achieved his 

Disability, Road 

Safety and Gardening 

badge at Cubs. As 

well as this, he also 

helped out at 

Beighton Gala! Keep 

up the great work! 


